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January 14, 2008 

Jane Ronca-Washburn 
11805 La Charles Ave. NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87111 

Dear Ms. Ronca-Washburn: 

We received your letter dated January 9, 2008, in which you state that you plan to attend 
the hearing on January 24, 2008, regarding Devon Energy Production Company's 
applications for an exception to Rule 303-A. 

These two applications have been set for the examiner hearing to be held on February 7, 
2008, and will not be heard on January 24. 

If you have any questions concerning these applications, please call me at 505-476-3458. 

Sincerely, 

Florene Davidson . 
OC Staff Specialist 
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